
7th September 2020 
 
Dear Members, 
 
 
Hope you and your families are doing well in these difficult times of COVID-
19.  This has affected one and all in many ways, but the most affected has 
been the medical fraternity. We have lost many dedicated Doctors who have 
been COVID-19 warriors and we would like to pay our tribute to them. It is 
important that we stand with each other and support one and all in these 
trying times.  
 
This situation has been prevalent over the past six months and continues to 
be a big hurdle even today.  In the context of RSSDI, due to this situation, our 
Office Bearers of the Central Body as well as the State Bodies have not been 
able to  perform their duties to the full potential. Their movements have been 
restricted and they have been unable to carry out new initiatives and achieve 
goals they had set for themselves during their tenure.  They have essentially 
lost 6 months of their time in their roles as office bearers and it is unlikely 
the situation will improve in the coming months.  
 
In order to give them a fair chance to perform their duties to the best of their 
capabilities and complete projects they had planned on doing, the Executive 
Committee has proposed to call for an Extaordinary General Body 
meeting(EGM) and propose for an extension of the tenure of the President, 
RSSDI and all State Chapter Committees which have their elections this year, 
by one year.   
 
EGM of the RSSDI has been fixed for the 8th  of October 2020 from 6.30pm-
8.30pm to request approval of recommendations of the Executive 
Committee.  We request all of you to please login for the EGM and vote for 
this matter. Details of the login and voting process will be put up on the 
website www.rssdi.in and also emailed to you soon 
 
Hope to have all of you participate in the EGM 
 
Dr Sanjay Agarwal, 
Hon Secretary, RSSDI 

 
 
 
 

http://www.rssdi.in/

